
 

 
 

Sharmans Cross Junior School, Sharmans Cross Road, Solihull, West Midlands, B91 1PH 

Telephone: 0121 705 2379   

Email: 45office@sharmans-cross.solihull.sch.uk 

 
Dear Parents,  

 

After the success of our Family Workshops last year, we are delighted to announce the dates for our 

workshops throughout our next school year. There is no need to fill anything in at this time; we just ask 

that you put these dates in your diary so that you are able to attend and further details will follow. 

 

The main purpose of the workshops are for you to work with you child on a project that will then form the 

basis of their homework over the next half term. Each child should have an adult with them and if you 

are unable to attend, we require you to make arrangements for another family member or another parent 

to be the designated adult. Children without an adult will still carry out the workshop but with a Teaching 

Assistant in their classroom.  

 

The workshop proved very valuable for both children and parents. Some comments included: 

 
‘I absolutely loved seeing my parent and finding information with them. I wish we could do it again.’ 
‘I liked having a longer conversation than normal – I want to do more working together.’ 
‘You could work things out as a family and have each others support.’ 
‘Sharing ideas and hearing my child’s thoughts.’ 
‘Working together in a more structured environment rather than being at home.’ 

 
3ZJ  Wednesday 12th November 

3LS   Thursday 13th November 

3EP Friday 14th November 

4KW Wednesday 6th May 

4LS Thursday 7th May 

4VW Friday 8th May 

5AG Tuesday 21st April 

5HS Wednesday 22nd April 

5AA Thursday 23rd April 

6GS Wednesday 5th November 

6CH Thursday 6th November 

6CB Friday 7th November 

 

We look forward to another successful year! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Snowden  

Parent Partnership, Science and Outdoor Learning lead.  


